
  
  

Sexual Violence Prevention Committee  
October 17th, 2024   

   
Attendance: Art Barron, Beth Pirouet, Laura Crowley, Krystal Liu, Trevor Ramieri, 
Faizan Patel, Ryan Peebles, Rishi Vatish, Rumessa Begum, Katie Treanor  

• Approval of previous minutes (September): Art Barron and Beth Pirouet   
   

• Items:    
   

• Mocktail Mingle – Rumeesa shared that the Chatham Mocktail 
Mingle will take place on Oct 29th 3-5. CK Public Health, Drink Safe, and 
SVP will be in attendance. Waiting for MADD to confirm. Mckayla is 
currently working on a poster.  

  
• Rez Chats – Male identifying group taking place at Q-Hall next 
week. Faizan shared some of the topics covered in the session (consent, 
defining masculinity, bystander, healthy relationships).    

  
• Flip the Script – taking place this weekend (Oct 19th and 20th) at 
South Campus. Approximately 15 students registered.  

  
• Bringing in the Bystander – November training dates to be 
offered soon. Beth shared a recent situation whereby a group of 
individuals intervened. She highlighted the importance of this training and 
it’s effectiveness.   

  
• Safe Walk – update – it is being utilized but with it getting darker 
earlier, it would be beneficial to enhance promotion of this great service on 
campus.   

  
• W’at About Us – documentary. Katie brought this forward for 
discussion and potential planning. Good group discussion and questions 
related to who the target audience would be, supports available, possible 
partnership/collaboration. As an initial step, Katie will connect with the 
coordinator to inquire about showing this documentary in a post-
secondary environment and recommendations. She will bring this 
information back to next month’s meeting.   

  
• Woman Abuse Prevention Month (November) - Laura will be 
meeting with Hiatus House today to see how we can partner and offer 
support.  



• Social Media – Art mentioned that last year there were some great 
posts about Halloween costumes and consent. It would be good to repost 
about this topic. Laura and the Ambassadors will plan.   

  
  

Updates:   
SRC – Rishi shared that Dirty Bingo will take place on Oct 24th 6-8pm. Laura will inquire 
if any of the Student Ambassadors are able to attend to represent SVP.  
  
TSI – Mocktail Mingle Oct 29th. Rumeesa also shared that in the month of November 
they will be promoting safe drinking ahead of the holiday season.  
   
Q Hall – Krystal advised that they have a few Halloween events coming up. They are 
promoting drink smart information as well as consent.   
   
GEM – not in attendance  
   
   
   
   
Next Meeting: Nov 28th at 11am  
 


